
Celebrating Chinese New Year in  

Yellow Room 

Over the past two weeks, we have been celebrating  

Chinese New Year. We have done a variety of activities such as exploring  

Chinese writing as we wrote to the Pirates because they went to China to  

celebrate Chinese New Year. We also read the Chinese story and did animal 

prints from the  

Chinese story on red envelopes. We counted special gold coins into the  

money envelopes. 

We made lanterns practicing our cutting skills and making red marks onto the 

paper through marble painting. 

We also use chopsticks in noodle play / red fine sand to make marks in  

different media. 

We learnt a new song called: “Here comes the Dragon”. We did some dragon 

dancing whilst listening to different music from China. 

At lunch time we also had a special Chinese meal that Blessing had cooked 

for us. 


